Lisa Cataldi

From: mukamil shah <mukamil555@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 1:02 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Opposing Bill 6396

Hello,

My name is Mukamil Shah, | have a convenient store in Woonsocket. | am against the House Bill 6396. Our
businesses are already struggling and this bill will prove detrimental, I’'m afraid that it’ll lead us to close our
stores. For the sake of my family, | request you as our representative to not let this bill pass.

We all hope that you’ll stand with the small businesses and the families that they provide for and will vote
against this bill.

Kind Regards,
Mukamil Shah



